
Question on Notice 
 

No. 118 
 

Asked on 5 March 2014 
 

MS D’ATH asked the Minister for Local Government, Community Recovery and 
Resilience (MR CRISAFULLI) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the process regarding council de-amalgamations in Queensland – 
 
Will the Minister provide a detailed list of all petitions (both conforming and non-
conforming) and submissions received by the Minister and the department since 
26 March 2012 (including sponsor/author and date received) and any responses 
provided? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The closing date for receiving de-amalgamation submissions was 29 August 2012. 
 
As at the closing date, submissions (which included the related petitions) were 
received from the following 19 communities: 
 

Proposed De-amalgamating Area Date Submission 
Received 

Aramac 27.08.12 
Boonah 29.08.12 
Booringa  29.08.12 
Bowen 29.08.12 
Cardwell 28.08.12 
Clifton  29.08.12 
Crows Nest (joint submission with Rosalie) 29.08.12 
Douglas 24.08.12 
Isis 29.08.12 
Isisford 29.08.12 
Kilcoy  27.08.12 
Livingstone 29.08.12 
Mareeba 27.08.12 
Millmerran 29.08.12 
Noosa 28.08.12 
Pittsworth 29.08.12 
Stanthorpe 28.08.12 
Taroom  29.08.12 
Warroo 29.08.12 

 
A further submission was received from Mr Ray Hopper MP, Member for 
Condamine, to de-amalgamate the former Tara Shire from the Western Downs 
Regional Council. The submission was received after the closing date and therefore 
was not included in the review process. 
 
All petitions outside the formal de-amalgamation process are available on the 
Parliamentary website.   

 


